To whom it may concern,

| am writing to object to the proposed asset transfer of the Muirhead Activity Centre by the
Dundonald Gymnastics Club. This community centre is used by so many groups and it would
be terrible if it was taken over by one group who would by using it almost exclusively for
Gymnastics. Due to the fact that "The proposed equipment set up will mean that the centre
will no longer be available for hard court sporting activities" there are many groups who will
no longer be able to use the facility. The proposed number of hours of gymnastic provided
by this new centre will mean there is no way other clubs will be able to operate. There are
clubs running from this venue almost every night of the week until 9pm at night who will all
be misplaced.

It would be a shame for a facility that was built for the common good of the local
community to be taken over by one group which can and will only serve a small minority of
the local population.

Kind regards




